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EDUCATION WEEK 2019 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Education Week (Monday 5 August – Friday 9 August) is a statewide annual event that celebrates public 
education in NSW. 
 
The achievements of public education and local schools are highlighted during the week, with an emphasis 
on our students, our educators and the communities that support them.  
 
Every student, every voice is the 2019 Education Week theme. It is an important message that underpins our 
ambition within the NSW Department of Education to every student being known, valued and cared for, and 
gives us the opportunity to reflect on the valuable role student voice has in creating engaged citizens who 
will thrive beyond the school gates. 
 
Please join us on Thursday 8 August 2019 to celebrate Education Week 2019 – North Kellyville Public 
School’s first! 
 
The events planned are as follows: 
 

11:20am All classes will move to the hall for an assembly. The assembly will include performances by 
each choir and dance group, a short video presentation and speeches by students and the 
principal. Parents and guests are welcome to attend. 

12:20pm After the assembly, guests are welcome to return to classrooms with students to view some 
work samples. 

12:40pm Parents / guests may enjoy a picnic lunch with their child/ren on the school oval or nearby 
tiered seating. Guests may bring picnic blankets and games/toys if they wish. 

12:40pm A sausage sizzle will occur with all orders and payments being made through the School 
Stream app. Guests must order in advance of the event. Orders can be for students and/or 
guests. Orders can be collected near the canteen area between 12:40 and 1:30pm. 

1:40pm End of celebrations. Students going home before 3:00pm must be signed out at the office by 
their own parent/guardian or provide a note of authorisation from parent/guardian to leave 
with somebody else. 

 
We hope that you can join us on this special occasion! 
 
Tom Moth 
Principal 
25 July 2019 
 
 


